
Klima-Newsletter #5 

Dear sustainability enthusiasts, 

welcome to the 4th edition of this newsletter published in the context of the climate 
protection project. Here, we report in more or less periodical intervals about the progress of 
the project and other news from the sustainability cosmos of the university. 

Mobility survey 

Currently, a mobility survey is carried out. This way, we want to determine the emissions for 
the area of every day mobility in 2022 and create a data basis, to develop well aimed 
measures for sustainable and climate friendly mobility behaviour. The survey addresses 
students and staff members of the university and can be accessed via this link in the 
intranet. We would be delighted if you could participate. 

NOW 

On Thursday, May 19 at 7 pm, we show the movie NOW, directed by Jim Rakete. The event 
takes place in lecture hall 1 in A14, entry is free of charge. The event addresses mainly 
students, but everyone is welcome as well. In the movie, several climate activists are 
presented and interviewed. We also invited Olympic athlete and climate activist Carlotta 
Nwajide, to speak about her commitment and activism before the movie. The link to the 
event and trailer for the movie can be found on the website of our cooperation partner, the 
student cinema Gegenlicht. Feel free to come by. 

Event Scientists for future 

With the title containtment of climate change – what to do?, the local group of Scientists for 
future offers a panel discussion on Friday, May 13 at 3 pm in the BIS-Saal of the University. 
There, the results of the latest IPCC report are discussed by different scientists. You can find 
more information about the event here.  

Think Act Change 

The future and sustainability conference NachDenkstatt, fully organised and run by a 
student initiative, has already acquired a good reputation in the sustainability scene. From 
today on, you can sign up for the event on June 10-12. Together with a poetry slam taken in 
place at Gleispark, you have access to a wide-ranging workshop offer around topics like 
mobility transition, greenwashing to sustainably city project. Sign up here. 

Echo carbon accounting 

As already reported in the last newsletter, the university has published a greenhouse gas 
balance. We are happy that the topic is picked up in the current edition of UNI-INFO. The 
article offers a condensed insight in the results, you can find it here. The GHG balance in 
depth is, of course, still available here. 

https://uol.de/en/climateprotection-and-sustainability/mobilitaet/mobilitaetsbefragung_intranet
https://gegenlicht.net/film/now/
https://uol.de/klimaschutzkonzept/veranstaltungen
https://nachdenkstatt.de/nachdenkstatt-2022/
https://www.presse.uni-oldenburg.de/uni-info/2022/2/
https://uol.de/en/ghg-balance


We are ongoingly happy to hear your ideas, suggestions and wished – please feel free to 
write us anytime. 

It would be so great, if you forward this newsletter to your colleagues or recommend signing 
up to it. 

Enjoy the month of May, despite everything, and even more so. 


